
 
 

25th August 2020 
Travel & Health Declaration Update 

 
Dear Parents and Students, 
 
Greetings from The Winchester School’s Health and Safety Team. 
  
In order to ensure the continuous wellbeing of School community and as per the current prevention and 
control policy of COVID-19, Dubai Health Authority has mandated for schools to circulate the below link 
among its complete school population (students/parents/ school staff members) to provide information 
regarding history of travel in the last 14 days and their health status. 
  
Please find the below link regarding Travel & Health Declaration. Please complete this latest by Thursday, 
27th August 2020. 
  
https://www.dha.gov.ae/en/Pages/coronaregistration.aspx  
  
Please note the following crucial points and the first two (in blue) must be completed exactly the same 
as provided below- as you complete the form:  

 In the School Name field, write – The Winchester School, Jebel Ali 

 In the School e-mail field, write – TD_WIN@gemsedu.com   

 Please report & update regularly in case of travel 
 

It is very important for the school’s medical team that they have this updated information at all times for 
them to be alert and aware of travel history and health status of all community members so that necessary 
precautions can be promptly taken in case a student/staff visits the clinic or develops flu like symptoms. 
Therefore, we request your urgent attention to this email. 
Please do complete all the fields accurately to help us gather correct information. 
 
Please note that it is mandatory for the school to receive this form for every student before they are 
permitted to come to school for FACE to FACE Learning. If we do not have this information about your 
child by this Thursday, we will not be able to allow them to enter school premises in the best interests of 
the entire school community. 
  
Looking forward to your understanding and prompt support. 
  
 
Warm regards,   School Doctors: 
 
Meenakshi Dahiya   Doctor Maha M. H. Alkurd  at  maha.a2_win@gemsedu.com  
Principal and CEO   Doctor  Mozhgan Khademipour  at mozhgan.k_win@gemsedu.com 
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